
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

Today’s NBS Trivia for You 

Why do buttons have such funny, strange, 

weird crazy names like: twinkles, vanity, 

whistle, cookies and drums?  (Let’s look at 

some on the website too…answer below.) 

 

 

 

 



 

 I am so looking forward to Spring Fest! 

Martha, keep up the beautiful artwork for it! 



               

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Something to THINK about… 

Wild Apricot makes our website GO! GO! GO!  But, 

did you know it also can be on your phone?  GO! 

GO! GO! to the app store on your phone and search 

for Wild Apricot for Members.  It is free, and can 

show you so many things like:   

 My profile, when to renew, what information 

you have on your profile;  

 NBS members, with a search capability;  

 Events, showing zoom meetings (calendar);  

 My tickets, showing what you have signed up for 

at the conventions. 

But, Wait!  You can go directly to the NBS website 

from here too.  Instead of typing it in Google each 

time!   

WHAT?  WHAT? WHAT? 

Wild Apricot Phone App Symbol 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Trivia Answer: 

Just like everything else in our world, names come 
from a variety of places and from certain periods in 
time.  Colloquial is a term that describes informal 
conversation and some of our button names may 
have derived from informal or terms of the times.  In 
other cases, they could refer to how the button is 
constructed.  Look for examples of pigeon eye, goofy, 
Victorian jewel, aristocrat, drums, twinkles, vanity, 
cookies, and whistle, in the gallery on Button 
Country.  It can be found on the NBS Website under 
Buttons, Button Country. 
 

~Many thanks to Button Country and to those who 
created this wonderful button website for us.  

Originally created by Paul Rice.  

There is MORE! 

In My Profile, depending if your phone is an android 

or I-phone, you can either use the ellipsis (the 

amazing three dots …) to find National Button Society 

or just click on “National Button Society.” 

~Tammy Jones, you are amazing, and many thanks! 

 



                                                                            
Any ideas?  Any thoughts about what you would 

like to see in the NBS Weekly Blasts?  Let us 
know at:  

membercomms@nationalbuttonsociety.org 
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